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Jeanine Townsend,

The Twin Tunnels Project will only result in severe economic and environmental
consequences for residents, local businesses, and family-owned farms in the East Bay Area
and San Joaquin Valley. Diverting water to regions owned by large agricultural corporations,
who in turn export water-intensive crops overseas, comes at the cost of Delta agriculture that
supports our communities. Reducing the water flows on the San Joaquin River will cause an
increase in the toxic algae blooms that have been ravaging the South Central Delta since 2016.
As a result, the health concerns caused by the algae have limited recreational activity on the
delta, and thus lowered property values. 

Please do the right thing and oppose these tunnels.

Sincerely,

Larry Crume 
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